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Dear Parents 

After almost 8 long 

weeks waiting for the 

report, today I can 

announce that Trent 

was judged as an 

Outstanding school in 

every area. 

Here is the front page of the report:  

http://www.trentceprimaryschool.co.uk/


From the moment the lead inspector walked into Trent, he seemed to grasp the strength of 

teamwork between all staff, families and Governors and that we share an absolute 

commitment to the children in our care and our school aims; 

  

 

The SIAMS inspection 

outcome: 

The distinctiveness and effectiveness 

of Trent as a Church of England school are   

  

 outstanding  

 Christian values underpin the school and are evident in every aspect of its life and 

work. They inspire the excellent compassionate relationships between and among 

adults and pupils and demonstrate the school’s motto, ‘Serve one another in love’. 

 A golden thread of prayer is woven throughout the school and provides a context 

for worship. The free, enthusiastic and deeply spiritual participation of pupils in 

extemporary prayer is a feature of worship rarely encountered and characterises 

this prayerful and worshipping community. 

 The school’s Christian ethos informs its policies, enriches its curriculum and makes 

religious education (RE) central to its work. 

 The headteacher’s strong, faithful Christian leadership leads to high expectations 

among all stakeholders so that academic excellence is matched with spiritual 

development and the nurture of faith. 

 The strong threefold links between the school, the parish church and Oak Hill 

College makes for an effective partnership that is a beacon of hope, faith and 

belief to the community it serves. 

Inspired by Christ, Trent nurtures the 
God-given gifts of every child to achieve a love of learning with academic excellence. 

We aim to create a happy and secure Christian environment in which children can grow in 
confidence and independence.  

We promise to provide opportunities for every child 
to be the best that they can be. 

 



 

Breakfast Club News 

Breakfast club is thriving with many children attending every day 

and even more ‘regulars’. From now on, the children will be able 

to have more than a single choice of breakfast: any amount of 

toast (with butter and various spreads available) as well as a 

range of cereals and fresh fruit to choose from. 

Breakfast Club starts at 7.30am. You can ‘turn up’ on the day as there is no need to book. 

Teatime Club runs from the end of the school day until 5.45pm and includes a hot snack and drinks. 

Please leave Julie a message when you would like your child to attend, even if it is ‘on the day’. 

 

Dates for the Term ahead 

All dates for the new term have been updated on the school 

calendar on the website.  

Should you be unsure how to find it, please call the Office to find 

out how to get this useful App on your ‘phone.  

Curriculum information meetings will be: 

Year 1 Monday 9th at 9am Concurrent meetings 

Year 2 Monday 9th at 9am 

Year 3 Tuesday 10th at 9am 

Year 4 Thursday 12th at 9am 

Year 5 Friday 13th at 9am Concurrent meetings 

Year 6 Friday 13th at 9am 
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 11th, we will be 

celebrating the start of term at the Spring Term 

Church Service, 9am in Christ Church.  

Wishing you a very Happy New Year,   

Mrs Louise Yarwood 

Parent Consultations for 

the Spring Term: 

Wednesday 8
th

 Feb 3.30-

5.30pm 

Thursday 9
h
 Feb 5-7.00pm 

 



 

 

 


